Dear Antonio:

We would like to update you on some very exciting news at NTZ. On January 17th 2017, the key
management team of NTZ completed a management buy-out of certain assets from its parent
company to acquire NTZ Micro Filtration, Inc. (in the USA) and the complete aftermarket line of NTZ
Nederland BV. The name of the company will change to NTF Micro Filtration, Inc. (in the USA) and
NTF Filter B.V. (Rotterdam).

As part of this agreement, we have secured the exclusive rights of all of the aftermarket product line
and the associated elements for oil, fuel and Hydraulic use, so there will be no interruption of supply
to you and your customers.

The company will be led by the same executive team and staff members. Our address will also
remain unchanged in the USA, but the Rotterdam address has changed to:

NTF Filter BV
Kiotoweg 47
Rotterdam 3047BG
Telephone: 010-2313 8300

In addition, we have launched our new website with updated information about the full scope of
products and capabilities NTF offers to the filtration industry. The web address is www.ntf-filter.com

We are very enthusiastic about what this means for the future of the company, its products, and our
customers, as demand for specialized filtration products continue to grow in the automotive industry.

We hereby, confirm that PLUNO S.A. is our official representative for the Caribbean, Central and
South America and no other organization, not appointed by PLUNO as Distributor, is authorized to
sell our products and parts in these regions.

These are exciting times for us and we would like to thank you for your continued business.

We will be in touch with you personally to provide all the details.
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Pierre Nieuwland

Karel Hendriks
President & CEQ CFO
NTF Filter B.V. NTF Filter B.V.

Kiotoweg 47, Rotterdam 3047 BG The Netherlands, Telephone: +31(0)10-3138300
www.ntf-filter.com



